
DEFENSE TRAVEL MANAGEMENT OFFICE 
4800 MARK CENTER DRIVE, SUITE 04J25-01 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22350-4000 

FROM: DIRECTOR, DEFENSE TRAVEL MANAGEMENT OFFICE 

SUBJECT: MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD 

1.This memo documents that the Department of Defense determined that there was only one 
Government Purchase Card (GPC) transaction at a Trump-branded property from June 15, 2017, 
to July 26, 2019. 

2.The transaction was in the amount of $1,680, and paid for a meal provided for all traditional 
Guard individuals during the monthly inactive duty training for the New Jersey National Guard. 

3.This transaction took place at Trump National Golf Club on December 2, 2017; a Government 
Purchase Card Program Manager for the National Guard Bureau stated that "documentation 
provided showed it appeared legitimate." He also stated that the Level 4 Agency Organization 
Program Coordinator for the Government Wide Purchase Program, National Guard Bureau came 
to the conclusion that "nothing improper had occurred." 

4. This information is provided in response to questions-for-the-record submitted after a Senate 
Armed Services Committee hearing on July 16, 2019. 

5. If you have any questions, please contact this response's action officer, 
(bX6) • 

(bX6) 

William Mansell 
Director 

at 
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